From: Planning Policy (TWBC

To: Local Plan (TWBC)
Subject: FW: Paddock wood
Date: 23 February 2024 14:36:03

From: Planning Support (TWBC) <Planning@TunbridgeWells.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 2:06 PM

To: Planning Policy (TWBC) <Planning.Policy@Tunbridgewells.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Paddock wood

From: krsty cummins

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 2:00 PM
To: Planning Support (TWBC) <Planning@TunbridgeWells.gov.uk>
Subject: Paddock wood

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

I am writing responding to the Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1.

There are huge concerns personally and among residents of Paddock wood and the lack of amenities and
infrastructure to even support the developments that we have had already! The doctors surgery is overwhelmed
you can barely get an appointment, the schools are also overwhelmed. Our sports centre Putlands has had no
upkeep for years and the ridiculous running track that was built at Putlands took away valuable space for
football/rugby pitches for the future generations. We have no amenities such as a decent gym or swimming pool
for future generations and serious consideration needs to be taken with developments with regards to flooding.
You need to consider that the houses that have already been built are overwhelming this town already.

Kirsty Hesmer
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